
Early  Voting  Starts
Today–Democrat  Primary
Election!!! —Report by Robert
A. Williams
Folks, Early Voting starts today for the 2017 Democrat Primary
Election for the Cleveland County School Board. Typically we
always advise voters to vote on Election Day, September 12,
2017. But if you’re not around on Election Day, this early
voting period is a good time to make sure your vote gets
counted.  Remember,  a  vote  that  is  not  cast  will  not  be
counted.

Also,  if  you  don’t  know  anything  much  about  the  democrat
candidates, scroll on back a few articles and read about my
articles regarding the six Democrat candidates and also my
account of the TEA Party Forum a few days ago. The Forum that
Phillip “Bully” Glover, Tommy Greene and Guy Suttle refused to
attend.

Also, your convenience, I am attaching a marked-up sample
ballot that shows our recommendations.

Be sure you get out to vote during this early voting period or
for sure on Election Day, September 12, 2017. The education of
your children is at stake.

[gview
file=”http://citizensforgoodgovernment.org/online/wp-content/u
ploads/2017/08/Marked-up-Sample-Ballot-School-Board-2017.pdf”]
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